Gina Grimmer

From: Ganley, Jennifer (FAA) <Jennifer.Ganley@faa.gov>
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 8:28 AM

To: Gina Grimmer; Steve Miller

Subject: Closeout package for AIP 2721

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning:

As we have discussed previously, we need to get AIP 2721, the Runway Rehabilitation grant, closed out as soon as

possible. Per your quarterly reports, the FAA portion of the work has been substantially complete for some time. As you
know, the FAA is not funding the localizer portion of the project, and we cannot leave this grant open until that is complete.
There hasn’t been any activity on drawing down on this grant in some time. | believe our portion is complete, and would like
to close it out.

Would you please provide me with a closeout package as soon as possible.
Thank you.

Jennifer A. Ganley, P.E.

Orlando Airports District Office
8427 SouthPark Circle, Suite 524
Orlando, FL 32819-9058
407-487-7237
Jennifer.ganley@faa.gov



